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I am writing to request that you extend the comment period for FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG.   I just
 learned of this over the weekend, and I think such a serious matter as allowing export of gas for
 20 years needs close scrutiny. 

Some of this gas coming from United States would be sources from shale gas obtained through
 hydraulic fracturing.  This type of extraction is extremely risky to the water supply.  Once we
 damage our water supply, it is not necessarily easy to restore it.  The risk we incur in order to
 obtain this gas which would flow through the M&N pipeline to this export terminal is NOT in the
 public's best interest.  

Increasing our exports of natural gas is goes against the best interest of American people.  We
 can not afford to export carbon-producing gas at a time when we should be reducing our carbon
 output in order to slow down climate change. If we export gas, we then lose control over how it is
 used.  

Therefore, I request that you extend the comment period for FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG (Pieridae
 Energy (USA) Ltd.; Application for Long-Term Authorization To Export Domestically Produced
 Natural Gas Through Canada to Non-Free Trade Agreement Countries After Liquefaction to
 Liquefied Natural Gas for a 20-Year Period).

Tina Ingmann
Florence, MA 
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